
PUBLIC MEETING on FLOODING IN SWILLAND & 
WITNESHAM 

 
Thursday 11th January at 19:30 in Witnesham Village 

Hall 
 
The Parish Council will be hosting an open public meeting  on Thursday 11th 
January at 19:30 in Witnesham Village Hall 
 
 
The event will be an opportunity for residents who have been affected by the 
recent flood events to get together, gather information and share 
experiences. It may also help identify shared actions for the immediate 
future. 
 
 
Outline Agenda 
 

1. Update on relevant Parish Council activities and SCC ’section 19 
investigations’ see link below' 

 
2. Flood experiences of Residents 

 
3. Shared future actions 

 
 
 
Relevant link regarding ’section 19 SCC Flood investigation reports 
 https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/roads-and-transport/flooding-and-
drainage/storm-babet 
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